
My name is Jordan Hiller, I am a resident of Portland, Senate District 23, House District 

45. 

 

I write in support of the slate of reform bills that are being drafted and discussed: 

LC742, LC 743, LC 745, LC751, LC761, LC762, and LC63. 

 

I am extremely concerned that police departments throughout our state have become 

shielded from public scrutiny and oversight. The result is all too clear: a culture of police 

impunity and recklessness that results in the loss of lives, especially those of our Black 

citizens and other people of color.  

 

I urge the committee to act boldly and expeditiously, to demand that our police 

departments truly "serve and protect." 

 

Sincerely, 

Jordan Hiller 

 


